Miscellaneous
AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Medicaid
State Plan Amendment

The Agency for Health Care Administration is requesting an amendment to the Medicaid State Plan for Advanced Registered Nurse Practitioner (ARNP) and Physician’s Assistant (PA) services. The amendment will make technical corrections, update the fee schedule, and remove outdated language. These revisions will not impact services to eligible Medicaid recipients.

Interested parties may contact the following staff for further information:

Jessica Kenny, Medicaid Policy, 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 20, Tallahassee, Florida 32308-5407, (850)412-4227, email Jessica.Kenny@ahca.myflorida.com.
